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2022 MG National Meeting 
“MGs by the Lake” 
Bulletin 5 (Final) - March 2022 
 

 

THANK YOU to the over 260 people who have already registered, and to those who will register in 

the final weeks before ENTRIES CLOSE on Wednesday 23rd March.  This final bulletin provides 

some important additional information and reminders to help you prepare. 

Registration Arrangements on Friday 15th April 

Registration will be at Club Macquarie, 458 Lake Road, Argenton, between 11am and 4pm. 

There will be MG Car Club flags near the entry to help guide you in. Look for the maroon and yellow 

“Club Macquarie” signs, and don’t turn into the Waratah Golf Club next door by mistake!  

Lake Road is the major arterial route (B53) between Newcastle and western Lake Macquarie. 

Driving from Newcastle, Club Macquarie will be on your right. There is a short turning lane, but if 

it’s full continue 400m to the roundabout, go around it and return so the club is on your left. 

There is ample parking down the left side of the club, with plenty of space for trailers. 

Everyone will need to sign in at the main club entrance before proceeding into the auditorium for 

registration. All entered cars will need to be presented for eligibility checking and basic safety 

scrutineering once registration paperwork has been completed. Also, don’t forget bring your photo 

competition entries to hand in at registration. 

If you are running late and are unable to get to Club Macquarie before registration closes at 4pm, 

please ring Bruce Fraser on 0417 48 480 as early as possible so that appropriate arrangements 

can be made. 

Regalia 

Pre-ordered regalia will be available for collection at Registration from the Regalia table. 

Limited quantities of caps, bucket hats, lapel/cap pins and stubby holders will also be available for 

sale at Registration. 
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Single Event Licence for Touring Assembly 

Competitors who have entered the Touring Assembly (Observation Run) as a driver but do not hold 

a suitable current Motorsport Australia licence will be able to purchase a Single Event Speed 

Licence at Registration for that event. The cost will be $35. Note that this licence is not valid for the 

motorkhana or hillclimb, for which a full MSA Speed licence is required. 

Theme Night 

Our Theme Night will be transporting us “Back to the Sixties” as we celebrate the 60th anniversary 

of the launch of the MGB. We are looking forward to this fun night of celebration, and we encourage 

you all to come suitably dressed for the occasion. 

Motorkhana Tests 

As mentioned in the Supplementary Regulations, the tests for the motorkhana will be:  

 

Hillclimb Private Practice 

A number of people have enquired about the possibility of private practice at Ringwood before the 

start of the National Meeting. Private practice will be available to limited numbers of drivers on 

Thursday 14th April between midday and 3pm, at a cost of $30.  

If you are interested in participating, please contact Lyall Clarke on 0481 359 759 to register your 

interest and obtain further details.   

Contacts for more Information: 

Website - natmeet2022.mgcarclub.com.au 

Registration enquiries – Raechel Fraser (0401 624 819) – registrar.mgnatmeet2022@gmail.com 

Chair - Bruce Fraser (0417 481 480) – chair.mgnatmeet2022@gmail.com  

Secretary - Fran Hodgson (0414 449 252) – mgnatmeet2022@gmail.com 
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